
February Newsletter 
2013 

A big welcome to…. 

A big welcome to Harriet who is joining us 
From January to May as part of her NVQ 
Level 3 Health and social care course at 

Exeter college. 

The minibus is back in action! 

 The Pinewood team have been planning the 
events for the year this month. 

Plans are in full swing! Some notable events to 
look forward to is our Spring tea party, 
Summer fete, Easter service as well as 

numerous charity days. 
If you have any ideas or would like to see what 
we have planned, please enquire at reception. 

Do you like a singsong????? 
Then we need YOU! 

Pinewood are looking at the possibility 
of setting up a small, fun and informal 

choir, not just for residents but for staff 
and family, with view to performing at 
our events as well as in the local area. 

 
If you think you would enjoy singing 

some well known classics as well 
learning some new tunes then please  

register your interest at  reception or by 
emailing  lefarrant@gmail.com 

Upcoming events 

After a short stint off the road the 
 Minibus is Back in action! 

 Residents are looking forward  
to the up and coming trips. 

This month the minibus visited Sidmouth 
and a great time was had by everyone that 

joined. 
 

 The minibus will be out and about every 
Wednesday afternoon, to a number of our 

favourite local destinations. 



Valentines Trivia 

Birthday Corner 

Pinewood Residential and Nursing 
home and Pinewood Home care are 
now on Facebook! Please ‘Like’ us 
to keep up to date with news and 

events. 
facebook.com/pinewoodonline 

facebook.com/pinewoodhomecare 
  

  

This month at Pinewood….. 

A big Happy Birthday to  

Who celebrated  their 
Birthdays in January! 

This month , Abbie and Anita are going forward 
to start their level 3  Diploma in Health and 

social care  this month 
We wish them the best of luck. 

• Over 50 million roses are given on Valentines day. 
• 3% of pet owners buy their furry friends a gift 
• Richard Cadbury invented the first Valentines  

      themed chocolate in the 1880s 
• The city of Verona receives around 1,000 cards 

      addressed to Juliet each year. 
• In order, the people that receive the most  

      valentines cards are ; teachers, children, mothers,  
       wives and sweethearts. 

 
 
 

Lisa will be in and has lots 
planned, including some 
valentines crafts 
A special pancake day 
service has taken place on 
Shrove Tuesday. 
 

Learning new skills 

Gwen Miller 
Marjorie Hunt 
Audrey Collins 

Joyce Chipperfield 

Marjorie Hunt receiving 
 her cake 

Shrove Tuesday activities 

On the 12th February Lisa and Revd. Chris 
Cant came in to make pancakes with the 

residents. 


